
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 19, 2020 

 
Rev. Dr. Jeffery B. Cooper 
General Secretary/CIO 
African Methodist Episcopal Church 
1720 Scovel Street 
Nashville, TN 37208   
 

Dear Dr. Cooper, 

 

The purpose of this correspondence is to officially inform you that the African Methodist Episcopal Church 

General Conference Commission voted to reschedule the 51st Quadrennial General Conference, to July 6, 

2021.  This conference will take place in Orlando, Florida. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions or need additional information. 

 

In Christ's Love, 

 

The Rt. Rev. John F. White 

General Conference Commission Chair 

African Methodist Episcopal Church 

 


